RECOMMENDATION of the concerned Conservator of Forests

Proposed diversion of forest land over 76.49 ha for " Widening and improvement
of Shangshak-Nampisha road section of NH 102A into two laning of the existing
34.00 KM from Yingtem/Yidah to Bungpa Khullen village of 59.713 KM ( PKG-III)
in the State of Manipur by the NHIDCL

While observing the recommendation made by the DFO/DCF: Kamjong Forest Division
to be self contained, the need to have the existing road widened becomes important as
it is going to be the lifeline of people inhabiting remote areas of the State bordering
Myanmar. The project involved barest minimum tree felling and no significant adverse
impact on the existing eco-system is anticipated.

Hence, the proposal is recommended for clearance under section 2 of the Forest (

Conservation ) Act, 1980,
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